
New Doctors at MKU Hospital




MK University Hospital has welcomed sixty medical students to their new teaching facility
this week.


The partnership with the University of Buckingham means the number of students training
across all departments will dramatically increase to around 120 over the next three years.


A new Â£8.5m Academic Centre due to open next February will provide cutting-edge clinical
skills training and education facilities for students, hospital staff, doctors, nurses and health
professionals across Bucks and beyond.


Another positive move for the future of our hospital.


